
P    T    A        N    E   W   S
PTA Makes Our Thunderhawks 

Sweeter! 
 Polar Express 

Come join the Polar Express for a night of Christmas 
stories and music. All students and their families are 

invited to this annual event.
December 9th, at 6:30 pm in the gym.

Anyone willing to help with this event, please contact 
Tawnya Mayo: tawnyamayo@yahoo.com .

**************************************************************
For a military presentation that evening, 
the choir is in need of pictures of military family 
members of our students. If you have a family 
member, relative, or ancestor that has served in any 
of the armed forces, will you please share a photo 
or 2 of them with us? Send digital picture to 
tawnyamayo@yahoo.com or you may 
send actual pictures in an envelope to the 
school. Mrs. Mayo will scan them and personally 
return them. Make sure to include the military 
member's name and rank, and the name and contact 
of who to return pictures to.

The Giving Tree
This year we wanted to do something great for our 

teachers and staff to thank them for all that they do for 
our kids. 

We will begin this fun activity the week kids 
return to school from Thanksgiving break. 

Please watch your child’s backpack for grade 
appropriate “wish lists” from their teacher. The wish list 
will have gifts ranging from less than $5 to over $20 to 
help out in the classroom. On the wish list will 

also be more details on how to participate.
If you would like to volunteer to help out with the 

Giving Tree, please contact the PTA (see contact info 
below)
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Elementary PTA

Reflections
I would like to thank all those who 

participated in Reflections this year. 
Everyone did a great job and we were able 

to hand out a lot of awards at our Reflections 
awards night. A big Thank you to our judges 
who volunteered their time, and to Tawnya 

Mayo and the Sage Hills Singers for singing 
at the awards night. We look forward to even 

more entries next year. 
Megan S.

Boxtops
Don’t forget to collect those boxtops and 

other label lids to help our school!!

Thank you!!!
Thank you so much to all of 
the parents and staff who 

helped make Hogwarts such 
a fantastic event. It is so 

nice that we can have this 
special night to focus on 
math, science, and fun!!! 
We are looking forward to 

next year being even better.

Upcoming PTA
Meeting;

We have a PTA meeting on 
November 18th at 9:30am 
in the school library.
EVERYONE is invited!!
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